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ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

WELCOME & INTIMATIONS  (Caroline) 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP    
 
HYMN 601 Look upon us, blessèd Lord 
 
Dedication of the Offering 
 
PRAYER     (Alasdair) 
 
HYMN 517 Fight the good fight with all your might 
 
SETTING THE SCENE 
  
Readings:  Jeremiah 29:1, 4-7 Jeremiah’s letter 

2nd Timothy 2:1-13 Strength in Christ 
      (Marion) 
 
HYMN 467 All my days I will sing this song of gladness 
 
TALK:   God’s Word is not Chained 

The paradox of faith is that when we conform our lives to Christ 
 then we gain our true freedom.  

And its fruit is profound and lasting happiness. 
(Cardinal Vincent Nichols) 

 
PRAYERS FOR OTHERS   (Alasdair) 
 
HYMN 167 Guide me, O thou great Jehovah 
 
BLESSING     
 

In Church and via Zoom: - Meeting ID 984 5763 9576 
Please contact us via Facebook or any Elder for the Passcode 

  

PLEASE NOTE THE SERVICE WILL NORMALLY BE RECORDED 



INTIMATIONS 
 

WELCOME 
Welcome to our service this morning, especially if you are a 
newcomer or visitor. Visitors may want to sign our visitor book. 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 
With apologies we are once again unable to provide a Zoom facility 
next Sunday (16th) due to the holidays. 
 

GIFT DAY 
Many thanks to everyone who has already given to our annual Gift 
Day The total is currently £860. It is still possible to make a donation; 
the church bank details appear later in this sheet. 
 

BLYTHSWOOD CARE SHOEBOX APPEAL 2022 
You can help by:- 
- Filling a shoebox with items from the list provided 
- Donate items from the list, which we’ll use to fill shoeboxes 
- Give a donation of money for transport costs 
- Provide an empty shoebox! 
There is a box in the vestibule for donations or contact Elaine 
881713 if you need items collected.  Date for collection of shoeboxes 
to be confirmed. 
Hats scarfs & gloves suitable for the shoe box appeal (£7.00 per set) 
available in the Irene Paterson Room 
 

CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAIR 
This year’s Craft Fair will take place in church on Saturday 5th 
November between 10.00 am and 2.00 pm. Lots of local stallholders 
will attend. Donations of craft and small gift items for the church stall 
would be appreciated. Please bring these to church any Sunday until 
30th October or contact Dorothy Downie (881379) or Margaret White 
(269355) to arrange uplift. 
 

CYCLE CLUB 
The next C4 cycle club outing will be on Saturday 22nd October when 
we are due to visit Queensferry / Port Edgar. 
 

KIRK SESSION 
Kirk Session will meet on Thursday 27th October at 7.30 pm in the 
church. 
 

 

FIFE CARERS CENTRE – UNPAID CARERS’ SOCIAL GROUP 
The Group meets every second Thursday between 11.00 am and 
12.30 pm.  Open to all who are providing unpaid care for a family 
member or friend. Contact details available. Next meeting 13th 
October. 
 

COFFEE MORNINGS 
We are looking for volunteers to help re-start our popular Coffee 
Mornings - please email George at georgewhite643@gmail.com or 
telephone on 07949596559     
 

TECHNICAL DESK 
We need to train more people to help with the technical side of 
things; if you think you might be able to contribute please speak to 
Derek Peters or Doug Hay. 
 

AUDIO RECORDINGS ONLINE 
Audio recordings of our weekly services are now available online on 
our website. These will be made available as soon as possible each 
week but not always on Sunday itself. 
 

MONEY MATTERS 
Your continued giving is appreciated. Please give via our collection 
plates each Sunday or directly via the Church of Scotland website or 
the banking system. Our Bank account is Cairneyhill Parish Church; 
Sort Code 08-92-99; Account Number 65209833. Contact our 
Treasurer George White on tel. 269355 for more information. 
 

CAMERAS IN CHURCH 
There are two cameras in church that are used for the Zoom service. 
Please ask the welcome team if you prefer not to visible to the online 
congregation or on the recording. 
 

COVID-19 PRECAUTIONS  
As we appreciate that some members of the congregation will wish 
to continue taking precautions, the use of face masks and distancing 
are expected in the front pews to the east side of the pulpit. 
 

INTIMATIONS 
Intimations are printed in the Church Office at Limekilns. Please note 
that items for inclusion need to be sent to the office (preferably by 
email) no later than Wednesday evening each week. The office is 
normally open each Tuesday – Friday between 10 am and 12:30 pm. 
The email address is: office@limekilnschurch.org 


